
Redeemer Announcements – November 3, 2024

ALTAR FLOWERS are given by Annette Marquard & 
AmyJo in thanks to God for Annette’s 85th birthday. 

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTERS are in members’ boxes. 

FORWARD IN CHRIST - The new issue of Forward in 
Christ for November is available by the office window. 

WLA VETERANS DAY PROGRAM - This Friday, 
November 11, WLA will honor our Veterans in a 
Veterans Day Program beginning with a chapel service 
at 9:10 am.  Veterans and their families are invited to 
join us for coffee before the program and to be our 
guests for a brunch following the program.  

WLA PRESENTS RODGERS & HAMMERSTEIN'S CINDERELLA 
WLA students are currently rehearsing and preparing our fall 
musical, the enchanted version of Rodgers & Hammerstein’s 
classic musical, Cinderella. Tickets for our performances on 
November 7-10 are now on sale.  You may purchase them 
online at  https://www.hometowntickets.com/wla or in the 
office during school hours. 

OUR AREA WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will meet this 
Tuesday, Nov. 5th at 6:30pm at Redeemer Lutheran 
Church to continue our study of the Gospel of Luke. We 
will study Luke chapter 10 and watch Jesus send out 
seventy-two disciples with a reminder of how blessed 
they are to see the life-changing power of the Gospel! 
We’ll also study the Parable of the Good Samaritan and 
(if we have time…) the brief but jam-packed account of 
Mary and Martha! Join us for these insightful lessons 
about how we can serve in the kingdom with God’s 
Word and Spirit! 

WLA HOT LUNCH HELP NEEDED—We need helpers for 
November 11-15 for the WLA hot lunch program.  We 
need two people per day from 9:30-1:30. There is a sign-
up sheet on the bulletin board.  You may also call Jean 
Jacobs at 920-602-8964 to sign up or if you have any 
questions.  Thank you! 

ADVENT TEA - Planning is underway for Redeemer's 
annual Advent Tea on December 7 at 10:00 a.m. This 
event is for all ladies of Redeemer as well as their 
female family and friends. Prepare your hearts for the 
Advent season by enjoying a morning of fellowship and 
food, music and Scripture.  Our program theme this year 
is entitled "Christmas Begins with Christ" and will help 
us dig into the origins of many of our Christmas 
traditions and how they point us to Christ. 
We need many volunteers to make this event a success.  
Please consider hosting a table, donating food, or 
helping in the kitchen. Visit our display in the narthex for 
more information and to sign up. Attendance sign up 
will be available mid-November. Registration is required 
by December 1. Thank you for understanding that due 

 
 

Our Mission 
We Gather, Grow, and Go to the Glory of God 

 

Sun 8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for 
Worship/Communion 

 9:15 AM  Bible Hour 
            10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for 

Worship/Communion 
  6:00 PM  Parking Lot Subcommittee 
Mon  8:30 AM  Pastors’ Circuit Meeting 
  4:30 PM  Technology Subcommittee 
  5:30 PM  Kitchens/Commons Subcommittee 
  6:30 PM   The Church Gathers for 

Worship/Communion 
Tue  7:00 AM  Faculty Meeting 
          4:30 PM  Trustees Meeting 
  6:30 PM  Steering Committee 
  6:30 PM  Women’s Bible Study @ Redeemer 
Wed 8:30 & 10:00 AM  Moms & Tots 
  6:00 PM  8th Grade Open House at WLA 
  6:30 PM  Senior Choir 
  7:30 PM  The Story Continued – Men’s Study 
Thu  3:30 PM  Campaign Team Mtg. 
  6:30 PM  Bible Basics 
  6:30 PM  Elders Mtg. 
  7:00 PM  WLA Presents Cinderella 
Fri  8:25 AM  School Chapel 
  7:00 PM  WLA Presents Cinderella 
Sat  7:00 PM  WLA Presents Cinderella 
Sun  8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
  9:15 AM  Bible Hour/T.I.M. Group 
             10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
             11:45 AM  Early Childhood Subcommittee 
             11:45 AM  3rd-8th Rooms Subcommittee 
 2:00 PM  WLA Presents Cinderella 
  6:00 PM  Special Rooms Subcommittee 
 

SERVING TODAY 
 Accompanist: Isaac Lundberg 

Monday Accompanist: Sam Schmitz 
Preacher - Pastor James Borgwardt 

Presiding Minister - Pastor Chris Rathje 
 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP    

           Sunday  27th            8:30am:      167  
                                             9:30am:      102  
         Monday  28th             6:30pm:        45    
                                                 Total:       314  
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to necessary preparations, we cannot accommodate last 
minute registrations, so please sign up promptly!  
Contact any of the ladies on the Advent Tea committee 
(Steph Ehlke, Penny Lecker, Naomi Schmidt) with 
questions! We look forward to sharing this morning of 
devotion with you! 

DIVINE CALLS AT WINNEBAGO LUTHERAN ACADEMY - 
Last week WLA called Mr. Ben Ewings to teach Science 
at WLA beginning next school year. This position will be 
available with the retirement of Mrs. Kris Miller in the 
spring of 2025. Mr. Ewings currently teaches science at 
Luther Preparatory School, Watertown, WI. 
Mr. Andy Mildebrandt has received a call to teach 5th & 
6th grades at Atonement Lutheran School in Milwaukee.  
Please include Andy and Cindy in prayer as he 
deliberates the two calls before him. 

SECOND IMPRESSIONS THRIFT STORE - HELPING THOSE 
IN NEED.  Many volunteers, families of volunteers, and 
customers donated items for Hurricane Helene relief. A 
big thank you to our volunteer, Jackie Kollmann (and 
friends), for delivering these items to North Carolina! 
More volunteers are needed! Sales continue to climb 
and extra helping hands are greatly appreciated! Please 
contact us for more information on how you might be 
able to help. Even once a month can make a BIG 
difference!  
Thank you to Jim Livieri, who has completed his service 
at Second Impressions Thrift Store as Board of Directors 
President. Jim has held various positions on the board 
and has been with Second Impressions since our 
beginning, which was November 2016. Thank you, Jim! 

Welcome to new board member, Russ Schwalbe. 
Desirae Pausma is our new President of the Board; Chad 
Muche, Vice President; Andy Seibel, Treasurer; and 
Louis Freund, Secretary. Other board members are 
Alissa Ambroso, Barb Binnebose, Kevin Bublitz, and 
Brian Jenquine. Thank you for all that you do!!  

SEMINARY CHRISTMAS GIFTS - The Fond du Lac area 
WELS churches are again giving gift card Christmas gifts 
to the married students at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary 
in Thiensville.  We try to give each couple $100 in cards 
to show our support for these students who sacrifice a 
great deal as they study for the ministry.  For every $100 
donated by our congregation, $100 in gift cards will be 
delivered to a couple, coming from Redeemer.  Special 
offering envelopes for these gifts are available by the 
office window and were sent with the October 
newsletter.  Collections can be made through 
tomorrow, November 4th.  Gifts will be delivered to the 
Seminary the first week in December. Redeemer 
member Roxanne Pieper is coordinating this program.  
Her email is: braillepins@yahoo.com. 

TRAVEL TO GREECE IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF PAUL: Space is 
still available to join this once in a lifetime trip hosted by 
Pastor Rathje to walk in the footsteps of the Apostle Paul 
in Greece June 23rd to July 2nd (Optional extension to 
Rome extends trip to July 5th).  Enjoy a beautiful Greek 
island cruise, wonderful accommodations, expert tour 
guides, and much more, as you see the sites, experience 
another culture, and deepen your faith.  Find a brochure 
and registration information at the office window. 
Contact Pastor Rathje with any questions at (352) 445-
8366. 

 
BUILDING SUBCOMMITTEES – Thank you to everyone who signed up to be a part of our Building Subcommittees as 
we gather input for our future church and school building.  Many of the subcommittees have already begun meeting.  
Those remaining are listed below.  You may reach out to Building Committee chairman, Jacob Trapp, with any 
questions at (920) 299-1033 or speak with one of the pastors. 
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